The Governing Body of the City of Liebenthal met in a Special Session on Monday February 22, 2021 at the City Building at 6:00 p.m. to award the sanitary sewer treatment facility construction contract.  Present were Mayor Thomas McElroy, President William Stark, Barb Matal, Stephanie Schmidt, Darrell Warner, and City Clerk Beverly Stark. Richard Ammel represented the engineering firm EBH. No residents attended.
Richard Ammel presented the Bid Tabulation for the Sewage Treatment Facility Improvements Project to the council. Two bids were received at the bid opening.  Esfeld Construction Inc. had the lowest bid at $296,500.00.  William Stark moved to award the construction contract to Esfeld Construction Inc., Barb Matal seconded the motion, vote unanimous, motion carried.  
The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 8, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. at the City Building.  
There being no further business to discuss, William Stark moved to adjourn the meeting, Barb Matal seconded, all in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:08 p.m.
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